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Rosaryhill Secondary School
Parent-Teacher Association
27" September, 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Invitation to the PTA Annual General Meeting 2022-23

On behalf of the PTA Executive Committee, I would like to herein extend our warmest invitation to
you and your family to attend the PTA Annual General Meeting scheduled on 22™ October, 2022
(Saturday). We have rationalized the PTA scholarship structure so that more students will be
recognized for their diligence and improvement in conduct and/or academic result; as such the
improvement awards will be presented during the AGM. Your kind presence will certainly further
strengthen such recognition and motivation. Apart from the award presentation, as well as the
important election of the Executive Committee Parent-Members for this academic year, the AGM
also offers an excellent opportunity for you to exchange your thoughts with the class teachers and
subject teachers. With your ardent participation and assistance in this event, this year’s AGM will
definitely be a success. Please see the programme as follows:

Date/Time : 22" October, 2022 (Saturday); 9:00 a.m. - 10:35 a.m.
Place . Bernard Charnwut Chan Hall
Schoolbus :  Upward : 8:30 a.m.; Downward : 10:45 a.m.

Pick up and dismissal at Southorn Playground school bus station

Time Programme

9:00 am. —9:15 a.m. Registration/Reception counter at the entrance of the School Hall

9:15am.— 10:35a.m. | Annual General Meeting :
»  PTA Improvement Awards Presentation

» PTA Essay Writing Competition Prize Presentation
»  Work Report by the Chairman

>  Financial Report by the Treasurer

>  Election of Parent Exco-members 2022-2023

You sincerely invited to join our PTA parents' whatsapp group. Through the direct communication
via the whatsapp group, we can better understand and collect your comments & thoughts, to further
promote holistic development for our children and enhance students’ welfare.

If you are interested to join the parent group, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned
mobile number: 9468 2476 or Email: KennethTsao@netvigator.com, with your contact information:
Parent's Full Name, Parent's Contact No., Student's Full Name and Student’s Class Info.

I wish you and your children a wonderful new academic year full of successes and happiness; and
look forward to meet you soon.

Yours sincerely,

C}E}‘}Tfersoﬁ 6f the PTA
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